

WATERLOO REGIONAL

POLICE SERVICE

DEC 0 6 2011

Assigned toLamper L.

November 25, 2011

Waterloo Regional Police Service 200 Maple Grove Road Cambridge, ON N3H 5M1

Attention: Ms. Margaret Gloade

Dear Ms. Gloade:

Re: Donation to the Police Memorial

On behalf of the Ontario Police Memorial Foundation, I would like to thank you for your recent donation. Your contribution makes it possible for us to maintain the Ontario Police Memorial and host the Annual Ceremony of Remembrance each year.

In 2000, the Ontario Police Memorial was created to honour those police officers in the Province of Ontario who lost their lives in the line of duty. The names of all known fallen officers are inscribed upon the Wall of Honour at the Memorial Park. On the first Sunday of May each year, the Foundation hosts the Ceremony of Remembrance for these fallen officers' families, friends, colleagues and the people of Ontario to remember those officers we have lost.

The Remembrance Ceremony and maintaining the Memorial is only possible because of thoughtful contributions from people like you.

Please find enclosed a charitable receipt for the Guelph Police Service. Please keep this written acknowledgment of the donation for tax records.

Once again, thank you for your continued support of the Foundation and for your generous donation.

Sincerely,

Mike Abbott President

Encl.

